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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Peter Vu to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 605 GREENBRIER STREET.

Windows do not open to 24" minimum.  Windows are double hung style.  Sits on Historic Dayton's Bluff
neighborhood.  Dayton's Bluff Preservation does not want change in windows style.  Must keep double hung
style.

January 21, 2011
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